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         Newsletter – February 23rd 2024 
  
 Coming soon… 

 

    As the weather begins to (hopefully) improve, we are 
looking to enhance our outdoor areas.  Our P.T.A have 
bought new benches for the Y5 and 6 outdoor area and 
previously bought some for use elsewhere around school.  
These are now situated around the Year 3 and 4 entrances 
and are in desparate need of painting. 

If anyone has any spare brown or green wood stain                         
and would be able to spare some time either                        
during the week or at a weekend, please                                             
let the school office know. 

                                                      
                                                                

                
                  
                                                             
                                                              
                                            
          
 
                           

            We need your help! 
 
Mrs. Prior is asking for your help.  We are looking to move 
the shed with all of the forest schools equipment nearer to 
the forest area of school.  Due to the grounds at school 
being so waterlogged or boggy for the majority of the year, 
we need to ensure this is placed on a firm base.  If anyone 
has any spare rectangular flag stones or is having any 
paving replaced at home, could we please ask that you 
consider donating spare flags to school.  This only needs to 
be enough for a shed to be placed upon and maybe 6 or 8 
flags would be enough.  If you feel able to help with this 
request or the request to help with painting benches, 
please could you email the school office at 
admin@warrenwood.stockport.sch.uk and let us know 
what you are able to do to help.  We promise to supply you 
with free brews and biscuits and a deep sense of 
satisfaction that you have helped our children to have 
lovely outdoor learning experiences. Thank you.               
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 A Message from the Headteacher 
 

 

Spring has Sprung! 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Our first week back has flown by as we begin 
the second half of Spring term.  It is always 
my favourite time in the school year because 
we get to see the children grow so much – 
academically and physically!  In fact, some 
people have come back to school with much 
longer legs than they finished last half term 
with! 
 
In classes, Nursery children have been looking 
at the book ‘Dear Zoo’.  The children have 
been performing actions of the adjectives 
describing the animals, making animal faces 
with natural loose parts, weighing different 
animals, making their own lift the flap books 
and using animal patterns in their paintings.  
Some beautiful nursery art work is at the top 
of this page. 

Reception pupils have been learning about 
measure in maths and have enjoyed 
measuring objects in the classroom.  Children 
have also been writing stories using tales 
toolkit about nursery rhyme characters.    
Children have also been doing some 
wonderful gymnastics balances in P.E. 
 
Year 1 children have been looking at 
historical artefacts trying to work out what 
the item is.  In Maths, children have been 
looking at number bonds to 20.  In English, 
they have created their own stories based on 
a picture. 
 

 
 
Year 2 pupils have enjoyed performance poetry 
based on the Brian Moses poem ‘Walking with 
my Iguana’.  They have also been learning facts 
about iguanas ready for English next week. 
 
Year 3 children have started writing their own 
Egyptian Cinderella stories.  They have begun to 
create Egyptian dances in P.E and have been 
looking at floods in Geography – and 
conveniently we have some large puddles 
around the year 3 classrooms that help us with 
that very topic!  Children have also completed 
their work on length and perimeter in Maths too.   
 
Year 4 pupils have been practicing their front 
crawl in swimming.  In English, children have 
been working hard on writing non-chronological 
reports on animals. 
 
Year 5 children have been learning about 
budgeting, pollution and drawing techniques.  In 
English, pupils have looked at writing a 
persuasive letter to the prime minister about 
plastic pollution.   
 
Year 6 pupils have been thinking about inherited 
characteristics in science and finding the hidden 
meanings in allegories in English, in history we 
have started to find out about what happened in 
the village of Eyam. 
 
This week has been a wet one so let’s hope that 
next week we see a little more sunshine to dry 
up all the rain!  Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs. Reyes xx 

   
 
 

Boo the Badger 
 

 
 

 Each Monday in assembly, our 
school mascot, ‘Boo the Badger’ 
visits two classes in school – one 
infant and one junior and stays 

for the week in their classrooms. 
 

He is presented for good 
attendance, good behaviour and 

good attitudes to learning.   
 

This week, Boo hasn’t visited 
anyone as we had an INSET day 

on Monday for staff training 
purposes.  I wonder where he 
may visit next Monday…watch 

this space! 

                                          
  His message is  

‘Miss school, Miss out’ –  
We love having you here  

and so does Boo! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Diary Dates 

Week commencing 26th February – Parents Evening Meetings – Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday 
Tuesday 5th March – PTA Spring Disco 

Wednesday 6th March – PTA – Quiet Spring DIsco 
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day (separate letter and information to be sent out) 

Wednesday 13th March – Y4 trip to Eureka (separate letter to be sent out) 
Wednesday 13th March – Y6 trip to Eyam (separate letter to be sent out) 

 


